
Blog – Inspiring Vietman
When Brother Armin and I went to Vietnam, in late 2022 and early 2023, we were
amazed at the great resilience of the Brothers who have been in this country since
1975. 

We have lost all our schools, at least 20 of them, due to the government takeover
of the education system, yet the Lasallian mission has risen like a phoenix from
the ashes.
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